State of Qalifornia
GOVERNOR'S OFFICE
SACRAMENTO

EpMUND G. BROWN
GOVERNOR

July 18, 1963

Mr. David Parry
Suite 405, 5657 Wilshire Boulevard
Los Angeles 36, California

Dear Mr. Parry:

Thank you for your kind invitation to attend
the First Piatigorsky Cup International Grand-

master Chess Tournament on July 30.

I sincerely appreciate your thoughtfulness in
inviting me, and am very sorry that I must
decline. I plan to be in Europe at that time

on a family vacation.

Please accept my best wishes for a most

successful occasion.

Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN, Governor



